

PTO Meeting September 7, 2016

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm

Attending Members: Christina Heistand, Sean Gallaway, Angie Gallaway, Jen Needham, Doni Thomason, Jessica Guthrie, Devon Coburn, Victoria Rockholt, Malinda Angevine, Joyce Mininger, Anna King, Karen Toth, Griffin and Ivan

Minutes: June 7, 2016 minutes were reviewed and approved

President's Report: All attendees and new officers introduced themselves.

Principals Report: Excited over the first couple days of school. Discussed Math and Science Connection program for parents and passed around samples. Announced Open House on October 6th from 6:30-7:30.

Treasurer's Report: Financials for 6/1/16-8/31/16 had to be run differently as the Quickbooks account needs renewed. Financials were reviewed and approved.

Committee Reports:

- Yearbooks will be through Lifetouch this year and student leadership is willing to help
- Jessica Guthrie is on board to help with Picture day on September 29
- Flower Baskets went very well last year and plan to do again this year
- Reptile Man: looking into a different idea or using his son. Problems occurred last year. Will do an evening show without the assembly.
- Student Leadership would love for an inspirational speaker, like an athlete, to come visit school instead of having the Reptile Man.
- Silent Auction last year was very successful. Jessica Guthrie is on board to help teachers with ideas.
- NatureBridge is no longer needed to be funded through PTO!

New Business:

- Reviewed the 2016-2017 PTO Event Calendar. Expressed emphasis on having board members share responsibilities.
- Need volunteers for Open House-will do Silent Auction and Apparel Sales there.
- Pacific Science Center is planned for this year. Need to contact.
- Need to brainstorm having a Glow Run Fundraiser which is planned to be in January
- Carl Meyers had a possible grant to fund a track. If his grant doesn't cover it the cost the plan is for the Glow Run to help fund for a track.
- Student Leadership would like to see a carnival/water event for school in May or June. Not for it be a fund raiser but a just for fun activity. The Student Leadership group will work on planning this activity.
- Silent Auction items need to be turn in by October 4th. We will all work on putting baskets together during next meeting

- Planning for a Takeover at Sergios is still in the works for this year.
- All Funding Requests were approved: Student Support Clothing \$150, 3rd Grade Hurricane Ridge \$270, Quickbooks had already been approved in June, \$650 for Apparel to sell at open house in October.

Next PTO Meeting: October 5, 2016 at 6:30 pm

Meeting Adjourned at 7:40 pm